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From:
Sent: 29 May 2022 11:12
To:
Subject: Objection to new planning application

Dear Richmond Council 
 
I wanted to object to the current planning applications for the Stag Brewery. 
 
(1) Plans for the secondary school — there are better plans to provide extra school places at existing secondary 
schools. Building over the sports field would lead to irreplaceable loss of a facility geared to health and the 
replacement secondary school would be woefully lacking in outdoor space. 
 
Thomson House badly needs resiting and could be accommodated in the existing built on area. Please listen to what 
people who live in the area know is needed. 
 
(2) Plans for development overall — the density is still too high, the height too high and there is still too little affordable 
housing. 
 
Traffic and air quality is a massive problem already and this development will exacerbate that. In the short term, 
adding development traffic to the area while Hammersmith Bridge is out of action is going to be a 
dangerous nightmare. In the long term, traffic will overwhelm this area, creating many health risks and destroying the 
character of this historical significant area. 
 
Please do not allow this to go ahead as is. 
 
Regards 
Joanne Finney 
SW14 8PH 
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